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Hacker, Marsha

From: Vince Laufenberg [vince@ROBERTSCONSTRUCTIONINC.NET)
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 2:28 PM

To: Nelson, Larry

Ce: Fahrney, John; Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: RE: Breese Stevens Field Restoration - Contract No. 6248

Larry,

| think we will attend the BPW meeting tomorrow to discuss this with them. Marsha has already contacted me and will place
us on the agenda. Thanks again for your time.

Vince

From: Nelson, Larry [mailto:LNelson@cityofmadison.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:56 PM

To: Vince Laufenberg

Cc: John Fahrney; Pien, Janet; Hacker, Marsha

Subject: RE: Breese Stevens Field Restoration - Contract No. 6248

| don't know if it would help, but you are welcome to appeal our determination.

From: Vince Laufenberg [mailto:vince@ROBERTSCONSTRUCTIONINC.NET]
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:53 PM

To: Nelson, Larry

Cc: John Fahrnay

Subject: RE: Breese Stevens Field Restoration - Contract No. 6248

Larry,

We are not trying to change our price only give you the missing unit prices that equal our lump sum price, Would it help if
we explain this to the BPW? Thank you for your time on this.

Vince

From: Nelson, Larry [mailto:LNelson@cityofmadison.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:49 PM

To: Vince Laufenberg

Cc: John Fahrney

Subject: RE: Breese Stevens Field Restoration - Contract No. 6248

Vince, | shall need to pass this along to the BPW for their consideration. [ don't think we can accommodate you as this
would change your price. As you are aware, we cannot waive bidding irregularities that change price, quality or time.

From: Vince Laufenberg [mailto:vince@ROBERTSCONSTRUCTIONINC.NET]
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 10:47 AM

To: Nelson, Larry

Cc: John Fahrney

Subject: Breese Stevens Field Restoration - Contract No. 6248

Larry,

I am sending you the attached letter regarding the Breese Stevens Field Restoration project. After you have reviewed it
please contact me or Robin Roberts at 257-0500.

Vince Laufenberg
Roberts Construction

3/3/2009




